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Zenab Hearn 
Buckinghamshire Council 
Directorate for Planning, Growth and 
Sustainability 
23 Willow Crescent East 
Denham 
Uxbridge 
UB9 4AR 
 

Our ref: NE/2024/137354 
Your ref: 23/03875/APP 
 
Date:  17 September 2024 
 
 

  
Dear Zaneb, 
 
Rookery Farm, Granborough, Bucks MK18 3NJ       
 
Development Of A Battery Energy Storage System (Bess), Connected Directly To 
The National Grid, With Associated Infrastructure Including Access, Drainage 
And Landscaping.   
 
Thank you for reconsulting us on the above application. We maintain our objections as 
stated in our previous letters dated 5 June 2024 and 9 May 2024. 
 
Final comments  
Our comments are based on the best available data and the information as presented to 
us. If you are minded to approve the application contrary to our objection, please 
contact us to explain why material considerations outweigh our objection. This will allow 
us to make further representations. Should our objection be removed, it is likely we will 
recommend the inclusion of condition(s) on any subsequent approval.  
 
In accordance with the planning practice guidance, please notify us by email within two 
weeks of a decision being made or application withdrawn. Please provide us with a URL 
of the decision notice, or an electronic copy of the decision notice or outcome. Should 
you require any additional information, or wish to discuss these matters further, please 
do not hesitate to contact me on the number below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jan Harwood  
Sustainable Places Planning Specialist  
 
Direct dial - 07385 111878  
Direct e-mail - HNLsustainableplaces@environment-agency.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
 


